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Some 4.3 L V-6 Federal Version 1984
Oldsmobile Cutlass Ciera models may 
experience a low vacuum condition causing 
the brake warning light to come on, particularly
at idle. These vehicles are equipped with a low
vacuum sensor at the vacuum booster and a belt
driven vacuum pump. The low vacuum condition
and subsequent brake warning light illumination
may be caused by abrasion wear of the 
vacuum hose between the vacuum regulator 
and "tee" fitting.
If this condition exists, replace this portion of the
hose with a 13-1/2" length of 7/32 vacuum hose
after rotating the "tee" fitting to aim at the left
front headlamp. The vacuum hose should then
be routed in front of the EGR valve as illustrated
below (dotted line).

1984 Oldsmobile Cutlass Ciera
Low Vacuum Condition
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